
 

 

12th January 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Hollywood Themed Celebration Lunch 

*Reception, Year 1, Year 2* 
 

 

We will be holding a ‘Hollywood’ themed celebration lunch on Thursday 20th January. On this 

day, all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be provided with a free school dinner, 

using their Universal Free School Meal allowance. The celebration lunch will consist of: 

 

❖ Hot Dog in a Bun 

❖ Skinny Fries 
❖ Corn on the Cob 
❖ Jam Doughnuts  

 

Halal, veggie and vegan options will be available. 

 

Children are also being invited to attend school dressed with a Hollywood theme if 

they wish. Think blockbuster movies, cult classics or your favourite actor. We’re not asking 

parents and carers to go out and buy costumes - you may already have an appropriate fancy 

dress item or accessory, and this is entirely optional.  

 

A ‘Hollywood’ themed celebration lunch will be ordered for all children in Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2, unless you ‘opt out’ via the google form below. If you ‘opt out’ please ensure you 

provide a packed lunch for your child on the day instead. Please note, you will only need to fill 

out the form if you do not want your Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 child to have the meal (See 

Section 1 by clicking the link below): 

 

https://forms.gle/aYFe8SbAo2Q5xrUU7 

 

If your child usually has a packed lunch and will be having a school dinner as part of the 

‘Hollywood’ themed celebration lunch, please ensure you inform us of any allergies your child 

https://forms.gle/aYFe8SbAo2Q5xrUU7


 

 

suffers from within the form below (See Section 2 - this section will appear when you click the 

'Next' button): 

 

https://forms.gle/aYFe8SbAo2Q5xrUU7 

 

The last day for replies is Wednesday 19th January at 9am.   

 

This celebration lunch is now a termly event in the Oswald Road calendar, as a showcase of the 

fantastic catering we offer in-house.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Craig Taylor 

 

School Business Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/aYFe8SbAo2Q5xrUU7

